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On Monday, May 14th, Hale and Dorr's new Waltham, Massachusetts office opened for business.

The Hale and Dorr Venture Group, a new group working with startup companies, and our human

resources subsidiary, The HR Department LLC, are both located in the new office.

The Waltham office is located in the Bay Colony building at 1100 Winter Street, Waltham,

Massachusetts 02451 (phone 781-966-2000, fax 781-966-2100).
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